
 

 

25th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

I am writing to remind you that Year 12 exams will begin on Tuesday, 6th May (please note 
this is a change from the previously published calendar).  

These exams are a crucial milestone, as students must pass all of their exams to progress 
into Year 13. As outlined in our Progression Policy, students who do not meet the required 
standards will not be able to continue at our school and will need to seek alternative study 
options for the next academic year. 

To support their preparation, revision topics are now available on the Student Hub. Please 
encourage your child to make full use of these resources and establish a structured revision 
routine. Focused and consistent study will be key in ensuring they are fully prepared and 
able to achieve the results required for progression. 

We appreciate your support in reinforcing the importance of these exams and encouraging 
your child to put in their best effort. Should you have any questions or require further 
guidance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and I wish all our Year 12 students the very best in their 
revision and exams. 

Ms A Paczynski 

 
Head of Year 12/KSR Lead 


